
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: kevin@kevinbryant.com <kevin@kevinbryant.com>

Richard Delorme <richard.delorme@frontier.com>
CC: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/13/2015 11:56:57 AM
Subject: RE: Rhino Project

Attachments: Dear Senator Bryant.docx

Senator Bryant,
Thank you for your email. I have copied our Commerce Liaison, Beth Webb. 
She will be able to follow up regarding this request.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Bryant, Kevin [mailto:kevin@kevinbryant.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 10:50 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Richard Delorme
Subject: Fwd: Rhino Project

Katherine, I hope your week is going well. Attached is and interesting concept from a constituent about the 
harvesting of rhinoceros horns. Is this something Commerce should take a look at? Could you get this 
information to them for me?
Sincerely,
Kevin

Kevin L. Bryant
SC Senate District 3 
104-A North Avenue
Anderson, South Carolina 29625 
c-864.202.8394 
www.kevinbryant.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Richard Delorme <richard.delorme@frontier.com>
Date: Sat, Jun 20, 2015 at 5:22 PM 
Subject: Rhino Project
To: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>

I have attached a rough write up of what I am proposing and how I envision proceeding. 
I have worked on rural economic development in the past and know very well that initial 
proposals never survive contact with state regulators, federal officials and the market 
place.
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Richard


